Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
NJPA Indefinite Quantity Construction Contract

Invitation for Bid

Indefinite Quantity Construction Contract

The National Joint Powers Alliance® (NJPA) issues this Invitation For Bid (IFB) to provide Indefinite Quantity Construction Contracting (IQCC) services to NJPA, and current and qualified NJPA government, education, and non-profit Members in the individual areas of FL01-NE Florida, FL02-NW Florida, FL03-Central Florida, FL04-Suncoast Florida, FL05-SE Florida and FL06-SW Florida. It is the intention of NJPA to award multiple contracts for construction services in each of these six areas. Each contract has an estimate annual value of $3,000,000 and the term of the contract is four years.

IQCC is a construction contracting procurement system that provides facility owners’ access to competitively bid “on-call” general contractors to provide immediate construction services over an extended period of time.

Intending bidders are required to attend at least one of the pre-bid seminars below for the purpose of discussing the IQCC procurement system, the IFB documents, and bid forms.

6/24/2008, 10:00 a.m.
Ft. Lauderdale Airport Hilton, 1870 Griffin Rd., Dania Beach, FL 33004

6/26/2008, 10:00 a.m.
Embassy Suites Orlando-North, 225 Shorecrest Dr., Altamonte Springs, FL 32701

An electronic copy of the IFB documents, which include instructions to bidders and bid forms, may be obtained by letter of request to Gregg Meierhofer, NJPA, 200 First St. Northeast, Staples, MN 56479, or by email request to EZIQC@NJPACOOP.org. IFB’s will be available until the bid opening date of July 15, 2008. Direct any questions to Gregg Meierhofer at (218)894-5473.
